
 
Rec’d 1/31/2017 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to request information via the Freedom of Information Act from ISBE.  The 
information I am requesting is the following: 
 
What is the suspension and expulsion data disaggregated by race and gender for District 
87 and Unit 5 in ROE 17 for the 2015-2016 school year? 
 
Additionally, please include the categorical reasons for the suspensions and expulsions. 
 
You can email my response to:   Alternatively, you may send it to me as a hard copy 
to: 
Beth Hatt,  
 
If you need additional information, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
Beth Hatt 
 
 
--  
Beth Hatt, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor 
Department of Educational Administration and Foundations 
Illinois State University 

 
 




